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For more information please contact the conference organizing committee directly via email: 
gsceid@outlook.com

Dear Colleagues,

It is a great pleasure to invite you to the Global Summit on Combating Emerging Infectious 
Diseases (GSCEID) which will be held from 19th to 22th May 2015 in Washington United States and 
from 25th to 29th May 2015 in Saint-Louis Senegal.

This Conference will bring together practitioners, researchers and educators from around the 
world. Note that all interested delegate that requires entry visa to attend this meeting in the 
United States and Senegal will be assisted by the organization in obtaining visa in their 
passport. 

The conference welcomes paper presentation from any interested participants willing to present 
papers during the conference. There will also be Scientific Sessions. For more information, 
please contact Dr. Paul Morgan via Email: gsceid@outlook.com

Prizes and Awards will be available for individual or Group that distinguished themselves in 
their areas of discipline.

Sincerely,

Dr Victoria Smith
Co-coordinator GSCEID 2015
Email: victoria_smi@aol.com
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